
RUTHZEE LOUIJEUNE 

BOSTON CITY COUNCIL PRESIDENT 

October 23, 2024 

The Honorable Alex Geoumtas 
City Clerk, City of Boston 
One City Hall Square, 6th Floor 
Boston, MA, 02201 

Via Electronic Mail & Hand Delivery 

Dear Mr. Clerk, 

This letter is to inform you that, to prevent further delay and address urgent tax matters being taken 
up at the City and with the State, I am calling for an emergency special meeting of the Boston City 
Council on Friday, October 25, 2024, at 9:30am, to refer the attached proposed filing from the 
Mayor to connnittee for further action. This emergency special meeting will be held virtually. 

Sincerely, 

� 

Ruthzee Louijeune 
Boston City Council President 
Boston City Councilor At-Large 

Enclosed: Mayor Wu Tax Classification Home Rule Petition and Transmittal Letter 
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